MEMORANDUM

TO: Board of Zoning Appeals
FROM: Roger O. Freytag, Zoning AdministratorAQUfr
SUBJECT: Request for Variance - Roy Kistner - rebuild body
shop - 360 East Riverview Ave.
DATE: 8-24-88

MEETING: 8-30-88 4:30 p.m. B’ZH 8%"\6
RECOMMENDATION '

It is recommended that the Board of Zoning Appeals approve a
Variance for the front, side and rear set back requirements
for a new building to be built to replace the body shop
destroyed by lightening and fire at 360 E. Riverview Ave.

BACKGROUND

An request has been received from Roy Kistner to rebuild his
building in the same location as it was before it was
destroyed by fire. I would suggest that he not be allowed to
rebuild on the Canal Road right of way again.

After reviewing the situation, I would recommend in favor of
Variation for the following reasons:

a. That there is an extraordinary circumstance in that
there is additional area between the Proposed building
and SR 424 where the unused right-of-way of Canal Road
serves somewhat as a front yard setback.

b. That such Variance is necessary for the enjoyment of a
Property right possessed by other businesses in the
"I-1" Enclosed Industrial District.

c. That granting such a Variance will not be detrimental
to the public welfare or injurious to other pProperty in
the same vicinity.

d. That the granting of the Variance will not alter the
land use characteristics of the vicinity or district.
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